From: Fougerousse, Richard

To: Lois James

Cc: Ferrante, Fernando; O"Regan, Patrick

Subject: [External_Sender] RI-HELB Pre-Application Meeting
Date: Monday, April 8, 2024 5:12:19 PM

Lois,

Based on the phone conversation with Fernando Ferrante last Friday concerning a path forward for
RI-HELB, we would like to explore options for scheduling a robust pre-application meeting with the
NRC.

Would the dates of April 25 or April 26 work for the NRC to schedule another public meeting on RI-
HELB?

We picked these potential dates trying to work around other meetings with the NRC as well as
upcoming industry meetings.

Please let us know if either of these dates will work for the NRC.
Thanks.

Rick Fougerousse
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